
I have been a member of the Mathematics Department since 1998 and am 
currently the elected representative of faculty on the College Board.  I am 
requesting that you consider my qualifications and experience and support 
my re-election.  

My studies and teaching in Mathematics, as well as my time as Department 
Chair, have proven useful in making positive contributions to various Board 
committees that I have served on, including the Technology Steering 
Committee and the Audit and Finance and Investment Committee.  My service 
as Douglas College Faculty Association (DCFA) from 2011 to 2019, as Vice-
President Stewardship and as President, has made me acutely aware of and 
sensitive to important faculty issues, and that experience has been immensely 
helpful in my work on the Human Resources Committee as well as the general 
work of the Board.   

Currently, I am a member of the Campus Planning Committee responsible, in 
part, for oversight of the construction of the new building (808 Royal 
Avenue), and I am keenly interested in continuing to work with the Board to 
see that project through to successful completion. 

My contributions and commitment have garnered me the respect of my peers 
on the Board. This is a position I greatly enjoy, and I know that I can continue 
to bring a multifaceted perspective and a deep understanding of faculty issues 
to discussions and decisions going forward.  

I would greatly appreciate your support for my election to the position of 
faculty representative on the College Board. 
 

 

 

 


